
COUNCIL MEETING – 26 February 2015 
 

Recommendation to Council from the Executive meeting  
held on 10 February 2015 

 
 

E/14/111.  
  

Capital Programme 2015/16 to 2018/19  

The Executive considered a report from the Deputy Leader and Executive 
Member for Corporate Resources that set out the proposed capital programme for 
the four years 2015/16 to 2018/19.  The capital programme included a number of 
significant projects such as New School Places, Enhanced Waste Disposal 
Facilities, Flitwick Leisure Centre and the Woodside Link.  The development of 
Dunstable Leisure Centre had also been added to the plan. 
 
Reason for decision:  To enable Council to approve the capital programme 
2015/16 to 2018/19. 
 
RECOMMENDED to Council 
 
that the Capital Programme for 2015/16 to 2018/19 be approved. 

 


